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Dear Mr. Justin Swanson,-..

We at the Chabad in Granite Bay are extremely satisfied with
the services Swan Engineering provided for us during the
summer of 2011. You, and all others involved, did great work,
very professionally done, according to the agreed upon time
table, and keeping the cost to the minimal possible.

You went above and beyond to complete the job in the best
possible way, even paying attention to additional details which
came up along the construction process, without continued
change order fees.

We greatly appreciate your work, highly recommend your
service, and would most definitely consider using your service
again in the future, should we need such work again.

Sincerely,




